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            18th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Easter Service 
As you will be aware from the diary dates section of our weekly newsletter, we will be holding our Easter 
Service this year at St. Boniface church on Thursday 28th March at 11.00am.   
 
All the children will be taking part in the service with each class telling part of the Easter story.  We would 
like to extend a warm welcome to you all should you wish to attend the service on 28th March. 
 
Please can I ask that all children are wearing correct school uniform on that day.   
 
If you are happy and able to support with the walking to and from church, please can you let the school 
office know so that appropriate adult to pupil ratios for walking can be met. 
 
Easter Bunny Hop 
On the afternoon of the 28th March our Friends of Bunbury are organising our sponsored “Easter Bunny 
Hop” similar to the “Reindeer Run” event held in previous years before Christmas.  This will be a sponsored 
event with all children invited to take part.  Children will be given a time slot to run, hop or bounce around 
the running track as many times as they can.  As the children will be in school uniform for the service, 
please can they bring something to change into for the afternoon’s event – this can simply be a PE kit or 
something more Easter/spring themed if they wish to. Bunny ears are welcomed! 
 
Further details regarding sponsorship will be shared over the next few days from our Friends of Bunbury 
committee. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the service. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
 

Nic Badger 
 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
Executive Head Teacher for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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